From:

G A Tubo

Sent:

Thursday, October 21, 2021 8:45 AM

To:

**SCUSD Public Comment** 

Subject:

10.21.21 meeting item 10.2

Warning! This message originates from OUTSIDE the District's email system. Please verify the sender and contents before opening attachments or clicking any links. Contact the Technology Services Help Desk at 916-643-9445 with any questions.

Regarding Trustee Area Redistricting Process, I request the Board to direct Schoolworks, Inc. that the three maps to be presented on November 4 should align trustee areas more closely with attendance area boundaries. For example, in the current boundaries, the attendance boundary high school for someone living on Velma Way in Fruitridge Manor is Hiram Johnson located in Trustee Area 2. Yet their residence is in Trustee Area 4. Voters only get to vote for the trustee in their residence area, even though their children may be assigned to a school in a different trustee area. Yes, trustees are responsible for setting policy across the district, but this jumbled system does not help families or the trustees connect and communicate with each other.

Respectfully, Alison French-Tubo parent of two SCUSD students